


If the aim of the FPSC is to further drive lack of affordability of living in Florida, to
"gentrify" the state and secure it for centi-millionaires and billionaires, this is the way to do
it. If FPSC's goal is to help ordinary citizens of Florida, please reject this offer.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Steve Beckwith

428 CEZANNE DR

Osprey FL, 34229-9484
sbeckwit@gmail.com




